

Hillstone Primary School

Head Teacher Mr J. King

Deputy Head Mrs V. Chudleigh

10th July 2024

Dear parents,

As you are aware, we have made the decision to mix the Year 2 classes in September.

In order to support the children with this transition, we will be organising a number of additional transition events for them next week. This will include children spending time in their new classroom and giving them a chance to get to know their new friends better. They will have a number of lessons in their new classrooms, as well as story time. They will also have additional playtimes on the junior playground to ensure they feel confident in their new surroundings in September.

We want all children to be happy at school and we feel these additional transition opportunities will ensure they are confident going into their new school year.

Thank you for your support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr J King

Head Teacher



